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Energy Policy WA 
Level 1 
66 St Georges Terrace 
Perth  WA  6000 

 

Lodged email: energymarkets@dmirs.wa.gov.au  

 

Dear Energy Policy WA, 

 

RE: Cost Allocation Review Consultation Paper 

 

Shell Energy Australia Pty Ltd (Shell Energy) welcomes the opportunity to respond to Energy Policy WA’s (EPWA’s) 
Cost Allocation Review Consultation Paper (the Consultation Paper), released on 15 December 2022. The 
Consultation Paper includes proposals for improvement of the current Cost Allocation framework applied in the 
Wholesale Electricity Market (WEM) and we understand feedback from this consultation will inform the 
development of an information paper to conclude the review of the allocation of market fees and essential system 
services costs to Market Participants (MPs). Once finalised, amending WEM Rules will be released for consultation 
dependent on what responses are received during the current stage of consultation. 
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